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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 2nd, 2020 

 
 

Dr. Brandy Spaulding Announced as New OSCA Executive Director 
 
(Columbus, OH) The OSCA is pleased to announce Dr. Brandy Spaulding as the new 
Executive Director of the Ohio State Chiropractic Association. Her official position began on July 
1st, 2020.  
 
As a longtime member of the OSCA, Dr. Spaulding began serving the board as District 12 
Director in 2010. She joined the OSCA Executive Office in 2017 as the Director of Chiropractic 
Services and Special Assistant to the Executive Director, where she began working with 
insurance companies, legislators, and state departments on all matters of chiropractic. Her role 
was to educate legislators and department staff of the importance of proposed legislation on 
behalf of the OSCA. She has been serving as the point person for member inquiries including 
coding, billing, 3rd party pay, and scope of practice issues. Dr. Spaulding has been a speaker 
and educator for numerous OSCA events, educating DCs and their staff about billing and 
coding issues.  
 
Dr. Spaulding has served as the Interim Executive Director Since March. She led the 
association through the pandemic, and ensured that all DCs knew the ever-changing rules and 
requirements. She is excited to hit the ground running in her new position!  
 
She is a native of Chillicothe, and after several years in Iowa and Massachusetts, returned to 
her hometown in 2005 with her husband Dr. Joe and two children, Aiden and Mikayla. Dr. 
Brandy and her husband currently run a successful practice in Chillicothe, where they specialize 
in rehab, acupuncture, and prenatal chiropractic.  In her spare time, she enjoys running, 
spending time with family, and supporting her kids from the sidelines.  
 
The OSCA Executive Committee, Board, and staff all welcome Dr. Spaulding in her new role!  
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